
For more information, call Support Site Liberty Center 
at 081-811-4705/ DSN 629-4705 
mwrnaples_liberty@eu.navy.mil

Stay connected with MWR 24/7
www.navymwrnaples.com

www.facebook.com/libertynaples

All events are at the Support Site Liberty Center, unless stated.

Talk Derby to Me 
Saturday, May 1, Noon-8 p.m.
The most exciting two minutes in sports! Cast your vote for this year’s Kentucky Derby Winner. Kentucky Derby souvenir 
glass will be given to three randomly selected winners from the correct responses.

International Harry Potter Day 
Saturday, May 1, Noon-8 p.m.
Come dressed in your favorite Hogwarts House colors and enjoy our Harry Potter marathon and table quidditch competitions. 

Outreach at the Triangle 
Monday, May 3 and 17, 5-7 p.m.
Support Site Triangle area 
Learn about upcoming trips, events and programs.

May the 4th Be With You
Tuesdays, May 4, Noon-8 p.m.
Star Wars Day movie marathon and gaming activities.

Movie Night: Lord of the Rings
Tuesday, May 11, 18 and 25, 5-8 p.m.
Sit back and relax in your Liberty Center, while watching your favorite Lord of the Rings movie! 
Free popcorn for all participants. 

Girls Night In: Father’s Day cards
Thursday, May 6, 5-7:30 p.m.
Ladies, have a relaxing night to make Father’s Day cards while enjoying music, snacks, beverages and good company.

Lunch ‘n Learn Italian 
Thursday, May 13 and 27, noon-1 p.m.
Bring your lunch into the Liberty Center and have a conversation in Italian with Liberty’s local national employees. Learn the 
language while enjoying your lunch.

Staff Challenge 
Thursday, May 19, Noon-8 p.m.
Think you got what it takes to beat our staff? Challenge a staff member to a game of pool, ping pong, ladder golf, 
corn hole or chess to win bragging rights and pick a prize from the prize bin! Snacks and beverages provided while 
supplies last. 

Friday under the Stars
Friday, May 21, 7:30-9:30 p.m.
Bring your chair or blanket and enjoy a free outdoor movie! The movie will be a new release to the NDVD program. The title 
will be announced on the Liberty Facebook page the week of May 10. The event is weather dependent.

For E1-E6 Single and 
Unaccompanied Service Members


